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Friday 26th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I hope that you are keeping safe and well.  

 

Your child’s teacher for the first four weeks of next half term will be Emily Rohan. Emily is a trainee 

teacher and is currently working in Yellow class under the ‘Teach First’ program. All trainee teachers 

are expected to teach in both KS1 and KS2 in order to gain their teacher qualification and we are 

excited to be able to offer this experience within our own school. Emily and Ayse will be teaching as a 

team, with Ayse mentoring Emily, during her training period.  

 

We are very excited to be welcoming Emily to 4 Poplar and are sure that your child will have a first 

class teaching experience with both her and Ayse next half term. 

 

Joe will return to 4 Poplar later in the term to replace Emily.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch with me, either face to face or via the 

school’s admin email address. (admin@shsharingey.co.uk ) 

Yours sincerely, 

Neil Reilly 

Deputy Headteacher  
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